
 

 

 

Camden County Sheriff’s Office 
Launches an On-Line Law 

Enforcement Academy  

NEWS RELEASE – FEBRUARY 25, 2013 

Camden County Sheriff’s Office and the International Academy of Public Safety announced today that they will be 
launching an on-line Academy for the Camden County Sheriff’s Office in March.  The academy will initially deliver 
twenty (20) hours of comprehensive and SCORM certified “Character, Ethics, Leadership, and Emotional 
Intelligence” courses to sworn deputies and employees of the Sheriff’s Office.  

“We continuously strive to have the best trained law enforcement professionals at the Camden County Sheriff’s Office.  
Ethical leadership has been and continues to be very important to me and is a key ingredient to our Motto of Working 
Together for a Safer Tomorrow,” stated Sheriff Perry.   “The leadership courses offered through the academy will 
challenge our employees to embrace change, pursue personal development and seek best-in-class professional and 
leadership practices to meet our mission of protecting and serving our citizens in a compassionate, patient, and courteous 
manner with integrity, honesty, accountability and loyalty.”  

“The academy is a cost-effective, technologically sophisticated, secure, and fully interactive 24/7 SCORM certified 
educational and knowledge management portal enabling the Camden County Sheriff’s Office to deliver law 
enforcement educational content while effectively managing training records, track certifications, and automate 
the training operations,” said Dr. Mitch Javidi, CEO and President of the International Academy of Public Safety, a 
NC based law enforcement training and knowledge management technology company. 

“All current and future employees at the Camden County Sheriff’s Office will be required to undertake not only the 
current courses we have available through the academy, but also the new courses we will be adding in the near future,” 
said Chief Deputy Colonel Rodney Meads.  ”We are a very proactive law enforcement agency recognizing that the 
utilization of technology to deliver training and manage compliance will not only increase our employees learning 
opportunities but also save money for the county.”  

Contact:   Sheriff Tony Perry 
Camden County Sheriff's Office 
117 North NC 343 
Camden, NC 27921 
(252) 338-5046 


